
Spring 2015  
Recognition Banquet 

Emily Neideigh ’15 and family at the                   
banquet 

Laura Golden and Rebecca Hayes with 
Dr. Breaux, Mr. & Mrs. Dmitzak and Dr. 
Prabhu 

John Coleman ’15 and family 

The spring recognition banquet was held 
on Sunday, April 26.  Over 100 students, 
administrators, faculty, and family members 
were in attendance.  Dr. Downey introduced 
special guest speaker retired Asst. Vice 
President of Advancement, Ms. Amy 
Dmitzak.  The following students were 
recognized for academic achievement.  
Joseph Asbury, Alyssa Bingaman, Hannah 
Campbell, Alyssa Cannistraci, Alexis Chin, 
Brandi Deaven, David Deighan, Shelby 
Fuller, Samantha Gillis, Jason Iyobhebhe, 
Julie-Ann Jones, Joshua Larson, Leo 
London, Krista Mamet, Zachary Mansfield, 
Seth Martin, Quinn Minnich, Emmali 
Montgomery, Katelyn Newcamp, Lauren 
Ostopowicz, Peter Sitarik, Elizabeth Quinn, 
John Schoenewald, Roy Stetler, Joy 
Thames, Benjamin Zwolan,  Sarah Barnes, 
Derick DeCamp, Amanda Dziedzic, Emily 
Cuthbert, Ivanny Jacome, Alex 
Kaltenbaugh, Stefanie Mangir, Brett 
Morgan, Olivia Ober, Kelsy Snavely, Jose 
Urena, Allison Baker, Pineal Bekere, 
Jessica Butts, Jordan Card, Lindsay 
Harrison, Rebecca Hayes, Sara Howell, 
Rachel Kunicki, Julianne Metz, Laura 
Saltzman Golden, Shannon Thomas, 
Elizabeth Wahba, John Coleman, Ann 
Kovacs, Lauren Kriebel, Taylor Lagler, 
Bethany Longer, Jordan Rast, Benjamin 
Shoff, Joseph Steinmacher, and Casey 
Swank. 
   Graduating seniors  recognized at the 
banquet included Steven Bromley, John 
Coleman, Nicholas Heil, Ann Kovacs, 
Marie Lynagh, Charissa Mohn, Emily 
Neideigh, Lori Sampsell, Benjamin Shoff, 
Jennifer Spengler, Joseph Steinmacher, 
Casey Swank, Jordan Weller, Chelsey 
Wirth, and Emily Yost.  Cont’d on page 3 
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Times, Dates and Other  
May 5 (Tues):  Finals Begin 
May 9(Sat):  Commencement  

 

!Birthdays! 
Birthday greetings to our students 
celebrating their arrival on this earth 
during May, June, July, and August: 
Christine Persun May 1 
Jordan Weller  May 4 
Leo London  May 7 
Emily Yost  May 8 
Joseph Greeby  May 8 
Rachel Kunicki May 11 
John Schoenewald May 13 
Elizabeth Reidenbaugh  May 18 
Justin Thompson May 23 
Amber Dienner May 24 
Peter Sitarik  May 25 
Katherine Griggers June 2 
Lindsay Harrison June 9 
Benjamin Flocken June 12 
Lauren Ostopowicz June 12 
Emily Neideigh June 13 
Ann Kovacs  June 23 
Ben Stetler  June 23 
Sujey Orama  June 24 
Sarah Barnes  June 27 
Joseph Asbury  June 27 
Megan McAuliffe June 30 
Mary Paul  July 3 
Krista Mamet  July 3 
Carolyn Eskin  July 13 
Jose Urena  July 13 
Chelsey Wirth  July 14 
Phil Radomski  July 15 
Jaclyn Belew  July 20 
Joseph Receveur July 21 

Martina Adamo July 23 
Rhianna Goss  July 25 
Jo Caruso  July 27 
Emily Lazar  July 27 
Taylor Payne  July 30 
Aaron Heath  July 31 
Alexis Hall  Aug 1 
Joshua Bard  Aug 3 
Grace Hernquist Aug 4 
Bethany Hafer  Aug 7 
Matt Hafer  Aug 7 
Derick DeCamp Aug 9 
Charissa Mohn Aug 9 
Hannah Campbell Aug 16 
Bryan Diem  Aug 19 
Brett Morgan  Aug 20 
John Coleman  Aug 21 
Trish Wardle  Aug 22 
Angel Robinson Aug 23 
Lizzie Sautter  Aug 26 
Rachel Ashmore Aug 29 
Cody Youse  Aug 30 
Liam Dunegan  Sept 3 
 
Remember your friends on their special 
day! 
 
 
Dr. Downey’s Spring 2015 

Office Hours: 
Monday, Wednesday, & Friday 
9:30 a.m. – 12 Noon 
Other times available by appointment! Call: 
872-3571.  Dr. Downey’s office hours may 
be subject to change at times. 
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Seniors not able to attend the banquet include 
Kathleen Bailey, Angela DiAscro, Bonnie 
Gallager, Emily Lazar, Bethany Longer, and 
Jordan Rast. 
 

 
 Jordan Weller ‘15 with Dr. Downey and her  
parents at the banquet! 
 

 
Lizzy Wahba receiving her certificate with 
Dr. Downey and her dad.  Lizzy’s dad was 
here from Bahrain for the weekend with 
Lizzy. 

 
 
 

HCSA Spring Picnic 
The HCSA hosted a spring picnic in the lobby 
and outside patio area of Reighard Hall on 
Saturday, April 25.  Here are a few pictures of 
our students enjoying the beautiful weather 
and great food.  Kudos for a great job done by 

Brittany Tomes and Joe Receveur in 
organizing the picnic and cooking hot dogs 
& hamburgers.  
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New HCSA Executive Board 
The new HCSA Executive board was elected 
at the last HCSA meeting.  Here are your new 
officers for 2015-2016: 
 
President:  Jo Caruso 
Vice-President: Bryan Diem 
Secretary:  Elizabeth Siebold 
Treasurer:  Ben Zwolan 
Committee Chair Persons: 
Historian:  Kevin Goldfinger 
Public Relations: Joshua Larson 
Special Events: Jaclyn Belew 
Community Service: Emily Wessel 
Fundraising:  Brandi Deaven 

Mentor:  Sara Howell 
Membership:  Jan van der Veken 
Alumni:  Zach Cober 
 

Senior Spotlights 
A request had made been for graduating 
seniors to submit a candid picture and a 
little information on themselves so they 
could be featured here in the newsletter.   
Not many seniors chose to submit anything 
so we just want to wish all of our graduating 
seniors the best of everything come May 9.   
 
 
Bus Trip to New York City! 
The Honors College bus trip to New York 
City was once again a big hit with those 
who attended!  The trip was held Saturday, 
March 28, 2015.  Tickets to various 
museums and other points of interest were 
Seniors who are graduating but who did not 
given to those students on the trip.  One 
area accessed was the 2011 Memorial. 
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Additional Banquet Pictures 

 
Ben Shoff ’15 and family, Joe Receveur and 
Lindsay Harrison 
 

 
Seniors Chelsey Wirth and Steven Bromley 
with Mr. Thomas Richardson, Dean of 
Students. 
 

 
Graduating Seniors with Dr. Downey at the 
recognition banquet. 
 
 
 
 
 


